
  

 
    

 

 

Chairman LeBlanc called the meeting to order at 7:30 pm. 

 

Attendance 

Present: 

Caren Dunn 

Anthony LaFauci 

Randall J. LeBlanc 

Patrick O’Brien  

Cathyann Harris 

Absent: none 

 

Councillor LaFauci moved approval of minutes from the November 15, 2021 meeting. The 

motion was approved on a voice vote.  

 

Councillor LaFauci moved to take the following items from the table collectively: 

Private Way/Public Way Resolution 

Traffic Mitigation Resolution 

Moody Street Commuter Parking Resolution 

Resolution update on requests to Police Chief 

Cheryl Lane Resolution 

Vandalism Resolution 

The motion was approved on a voice vote. Councillor LaFauci moved that the matters be filed 

without prejudice. The motion was approved on a voice vote and the matter was forwarded to the 

full Council with a recommendation for approval.  

 

Resolution on Cross Boarder Storm Drains 

First Assistant Solicitor Azadi and City Engineer Robert Winn attend the meeting. Councillor 

LaFauci moved to hear form all off Committee members. The motion was approved on a voice 

vote. Councillor Darcy said that Mr. Putman from the Engineering Department had raised the 

issue of cross boarder storm drain connections. Attorney Azadi explained that this would be a 

complicated legal matter. Mr. Winn said he would be reaching out to his counterpart in Lexington 

to make sure any increase flow is being captured on site at the new developments. Councillor 

LaFauci asked about the flow of water in the area. Councillor LaFauci moved to lay the matter on 

the table. The motion was approved on a voice vote.  

Safety Improvements Beaver Street Crossing Resolution 

Councillor LaFauci moved to take the matter from the table. The motion was approved on a voice 

vote. Councillor LaFauci moved to invite in the Public Works Director and the Traffic Engineer 

to the next meeting. The motion was approved on a voice vote.  
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17-80 Street Resurfacing Nutting Road 

Councillor Dunn moved approval. The motion was approved on a voice vote and the matter was 

forwarded to the full Council with a recommendation for approval.  

Councillor Dunn moved to adjourn at 7:57 pm. The motion was approved on a voice vote.  

Respectfully submitted, 

Joseph W. Vizard, Assistant City Clerk 

12/16/2021 

 


